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Driver and Vehicle Services Update Bulletin 
 

 

Agents are required to ensure all their employees receive PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services update 
bulletins. This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services website at 

www.pa.gov/dmv.  

 

   

 
Updated Motor Vehicle Forms 

 

The Department recently updated most of its Motor Vehicle forms, publications and fact sheets. 
All of these documents now have the new PennDOT logo, website links, and all fees removed. 
For the forms that have a had a fee removed, there is now a QR code located on the front of 
the form to scan or click that will take you to an online version of Form MV-70S, “Bureau of 
Motor Vehicles Schedule of Fees.” Additionally, there have been a few other forms that have 
had some additional, minor updates made to them.  

We advise that if you have saved a copy of any form to your desktop, please remove it and use 
our website for the most current version of the above documents located at www.pa.gov/dmv.  
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